
From: Sandi Nixon
To: Committees LEG
Subject: [Suspected Spam] re: liquor privatization
Date: Saturday, June 04, 2016 10:50:47 AM
Importance: Low

To whom it may concern,
I am very much against privatization of our liquor stores in Saskatchewan.  The revenues that
will be lost can not be regained through private venture.
We have lost too many good paying jobs in this province. Do not let this become another one.
Thank you, 
Sandra Nixon
1074 9th ave south west
Moose Jaw, Sask
S6H5X5
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